
Rimrock Cabin Owners Association 

Message from the President 

May 4, 2023 

Dear Cabin Owner, 

We want to thank you for your continued support of the Rimrock Cabin Owners Association. Without your loyalty 

and support, we would not be able to continue providing our members with valuable benefits, you make what we do 

possible! The board meets several times a year via zoom meetings, it’s delegates attend conferences, and 

communicate via electronic and written communications.   

As one of the largest cabin tracts in the United States (304 cabins), membership is very important! As one of the 

largest tracts this gives us a larger voice and allow us to promote and protect the rights of R.C.O.A. permittees who 

hold United States Forest Service (USFS) special use permits. 

The time has come to renew our yearly membership with the Rimrock Cabin Owners Association (R.C.O.A.).  

There is an easy online membership option, that we hope will make things easier on everyone.  Renewal notices 

have already started to go out for those that are in the online system, and several of you have already renewed.  

Thank you!  Please look for a renewal notice in your inbox or junk email “Join it”            

Your membership as a cabin owner:  

• Provides a board of members to hear your concerns and advocate for them on a local, state and national 

level.  

• Receive communications regarding news and urgent communications from the forest service (wildfires). 

• A local voice in the National Organization (NFHA) with a lobbyist and Lawyer in Washington DC 

• National Forest Homeowners Association Membership (HFHA). 

• Washington State Forest Homeowners Association Membership. 

• Liaison with local offices(Forest Service). 

• Liaison with local, federal, state and national agencies (Naches ranger station, Yakima Sherriff, Dept of 

Fish and Wildlife, Federal police)  

• Access to Vote on state and national cabin representatives, 

Thank you again for your time and support!  We appreciate your support and helping make another successful year 

by renewing your membership today. You can do this one of two ways: Visit www.rcoawa.org/membership , or I 

have attached the membership form that you can mail in with your payment.   

If you have any questions about the renewal process, please don’t hesitate to contact RCOA President, Diana 

Frampton (509)949-2191 or RCOATreasurer, Kaylene Stiles-Kennedy at (509) 406-4971 or email at 

president@rcoawa.org. 

The annual Cabin owners meeting will be held June 25th 2023, 1pm @ Bootjack open air area.   

We look forward to serving you for another year! 

Sincerely, 

Diana L Frampton 

R.C.O.A. President 

mailto:president@rcoawa.org

